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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

Regarding the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Outfitter and Guide Permit Reauthorization #65359, this seems

like opening the door a little too wide to usher in further development. Allowing a few people to walk a few

footpaths is one thing, but allowing pack animals, campsites and larger groups to be guided through this

wilderness makes it no longer a wilderness. It won't take much more to make this wilderness a sort of Disneyland

wonder for tourists and the inhabitants will have to retreat further and further away. Don't do this! Let this

wilderness be untouched. Thank you, Best Wishes, Terry Tucker


